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NEW COURSE ADOPTION 

  
Policy 

  
In keeping with its responsibility of establishing and maintaining an adequate program of 
education for students, the Torrington Board of Education shall provide coursework that leads to 
quality performance within articulated curriculum standards in all learning areas.   
  
The Assistant Superintendent shall review proposals for new courses.  
  
New course proposals found to be acceptable by the Superintendent and  
Assistant Superintendent shall be presented to the School Improvement and  
Community Relations Committee for review and submitted to the Board of Education for 
implementation.   
  
At the discretion of the Superintendent, new courses shall be brought forward to the Board of 
Education for adoption. Any course that has a budgetary impact must be approved by the Board 
of Education prior to the presentation of the Superintendent’s Proposed Budget.    
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